

Freedom of Information Team
Department of Health and Social Care
39 Victoria Street
London SW1H 0EU

www.gov.uk/dhsc

Mr Donald O'Reilly request-656889-fb07f452@whatdotheyknow.com

08/04/2020

Dear Mr O'Reilly,

Freedom of Information Request Reference FOI-1213033

Thank you for your request dated 27 March, in which you asked the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC):

"Dear Department of Health and Social Care,

I am writing to request a list of all of the domain names registered under the NHS.uk namespace / Top Level domain.

I.E. I require a list of all web domains (or web addresses) AND subdomains, such as wales.nhs.uk

www.connectingforhealth.nhs.uk

www.nhsprofessionals.nhs.uk

www.lx.nhs.uk

www.national.slam.nhs.uk

and so on that are currently and previously registered (whether in use or not) through Connecting For Health. I do NOT require any other registration details, simply a list of the domains/subdomains (though any other information can be provided if it's easier).

This information is likely to be available from system administrators and from most DNS servers. It is not readily available on the www.nhs.uk website in one list, and not all individual domains are linked to or from that website.

I am happy with the information in any common electronic format.

Yours faithfully,

Donald O'Reilly"

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).

The DHSC does not hold the information you requested. This is because we are not the appropriate authority to contact on this subject.

However, you may wish to contact NHS Digital, which may hold information relevant to your request. Details on how to do so are available at:

https://digital.nhs.uk/about-nhs-digital/contact-us/freedom-of-information

If you are not satisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal by asking for an internal review. This should be submitted within two months of the date of this letter and sent to FreedomOfInformation@dhsc.gov.uk, or to the address at the top of this letter.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communication.

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may complain directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO). Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have already appealed our original response and received our internal review decision. You should raise your concerns with the ICO within three months of your last meaningful contact with us.

The ICO can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

https://ico.org.uk/concerns/

Yours sincerely,

Le-Anne Frankson
Freedom of Information Officer
FreedomOfInformation@dhsc.gov.uk